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Notification date 21.08.2020 

 

It is notified for information of all concerned that 
college will remain open on 25th and 26th August, 2020 
for emergency purpose i.e.,  1st  yr. online admission 
related work, issue of marks sheet to students, issue 
of books from library, cleanliness of college and 
students hostel and to allow students for taking 
books and necessary documents from hostel by 
maintaining proper distance and sanitisation strictly. 
Nobody will be allowed without mask and 
sanitisation.  Staff who are assigned the said 
responsibilities are requested to attend the college on 
25th and 26th August, 2020. 
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